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28th March, 2024. 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The governors are pleased to announce that we have appointed Aaron Laws to be our new 
Headteacher from September 2024. Aaron comes with a wealth of experience in teaching and 
leadership across the whole primary age range in schools very similar to our own. 

The whole teaching team were actively involved in the interview process and unanimously 
agreed that Aaron was the best candidate both professionally and personally to lead our 
school in its continuous improvement and strive for excellence. Complimenting and working 
alongside our wonderful staff as we aim to provide our pupils with a caring school community 
in which they can thrive. 

Caroline Jackson, who has been our interim Head now for three years, will be meeting with 
him over the next few months to ensure a smooth handover for when he takes up his post in 
September. 

We wish to congratulate Aaron on his new position and also thank Caroline for all she has, 
and continues to do for our lovely school. 

Wishing you a very Happy Easter break. 

 

Stella Sage 
Chair of Governors  
Lacock School 
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